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LUS RECEIVES NATIONAL COMMENDATION FOR ELECTRIC RESTORATION EFFORTS IN TALLAHASSEE, 
GAINESVILLE, AND LAKELAND, FL 

 
LAFAYETTE, LA– Lafayette Utilities System (LUS) has received a national commendation from the American 
Public Power Association for supporting electric power restoration efforts in Tallahassee, Gainesville, and 
Lakeland, Florida. For its mutual aid efforts in 2024, LUS received a total of four commendations. 
 
On Wednesday, September 25, 2024, City of Tallahassee requested LUS to provide mutual aid utility 
restoration assistance in preparation for Hurricane Helene. LUS committed 17 employees and multiple 
vehicles to assist in restoring power to approximately 70,000 customers in three days.  
 
On Sunday, September 29, 2024, Hurricane Helene restoration efforts in Tallahassee were completed, and 
the crews went to Gainesville to assist restoring power to approximately 67,000 customers in five days.  
 
On Monday, October 7, 2024, Lakeland Electric requested LUS to provide mutual aid utility restoration 
assistance in preparation for Hurricane Milton. LUS committed 17 employees and multiple vehicles to 
restore power to approximately 90,000 customers in 11 days. 
 
“Mutual aid is an important part of what we do,” said Jeffrey Stewart, LUS Director. “This recognition 
reflects the dedication, skill, and heart of every lineman and support staff who answered the call.” 
 
LUS is a member of the American Public Power Association’s Mutual Aid Network, which coordinates the 
mobilization of utilities support and resource availability during disasters. 
 
Mission Statement: As a publicly owned utilities system, we provide high-quality, competitively priced 
services that exceed our customers’ expectations, and contribute to the Consolidated Government to 
support other community needs. 
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